
Watab Township Supervisors’ Meeting 

660 NW 75th Street 

Sauk Rapids, Minnesota 

 

February 12, 2019 

 

SPECIAL WORK SESSION MEETING MINUTES 

 

Supervisors Craig Gondeck and Todd Waytashek, together with Clerk Jon Hull and 

Treasurer Deborah O’Keefe gathered in the Watab Township Hall Conference Room on 

Tuesday, February 12, 2019, at 10:00 a.m., following the scheduled 9:00 a.m. closed 

session, for the purpose of developing the annual township Newsletter.  This work 

session was posted as open to the public.  Supervisor Johnson was absent. 

 

Past newsletters were reviewed and plans made for the 2019 edition.  Those present 

volunteered for a number of articles pertinent to their Township job responsibilities. 

Print deadline is Friday, February 15, 2019 at Palmer Printing. 

 

The work session adjourned at twelve o’clock noon. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted,     Respectfully accepted, 

 

 

 

Jon L. Hull       Todd B. Waytashek 

Watab Township Clerk     Watab Township Chairman 

 

 

 

         

 

 


